[bookmark: _GoBack]
Template for CHW Employs GRID
	Organization and Contact Information
	CHW Services Provided--in what context and for whom
	Training/education Requirements and Performance Standards for CHWs
	Provider Training/Preparation to Integrate CHWs
	Funding Mechanism that Supports CHWs
	Plan for Sustainability

	Southern Ohio Institute (SOI)
Sara Jones, Program Director
Sara.jones@soi.org 
765 459 2309

	There are two programs through SOI.  CHWs who work as Kinship Navigators and work with over 600 families annually where the grandparent or other relative caregiver is caring for children.  

Additionally, CHWs work on site as part of integrated primary health care teams, with FQHCs, ambulatory care practices and hospitals.  In both programs, CHWs are assisting patients to access resources that respond to social determinants of health, and improve health outcomes while increasing quality of care and reducing cost of care.
	CHWs must have completed Ohio Board of Nursing approved CHW training programs within the first year of their employment.  
CHWs are SOI and are part of the comprehensive performance review process established by the organization.  
Performance standards for CHWs are defined by the Ohio Revised Code section 4723.88
	Physician practices complete a training program that incorporates the role of the CHW,  current research related to improved clinical and quality outcomes, identifies specific services to be provided by the CHW, the patient referral process, all documentation procedures (both legal and patient focused) and follow-up/feedback to the practice.
	CHWs employed by SOI who are Kinship Navigators are supported through an annual contract with the County Department of Job and Family Services Children’s Services Board.



CHWs employed by SOI who are working in primary care facilities and hospitals are supported by a grant through the Ohio Department of Community Health Workers. 
	CHWs employed by SOI who are Kinship Navigators have been a regular part of services provided through the County Children’s Services Board for over fifteen years. 




As primary care sites see the benefits of CHWs in improving quality of care and clinical outcomes while reducing cost of care, primary care providers will assume responsibility for supporting CHWs in their practices. 
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